
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject:

jamesmeaney@lowerchurchillproject.ca 
Tuesday, September 15, 2015 11 :44 AM 
'Nikolay Argirov' (Nikolay.V.Argirov@mwhglobal.com) 
Kapoor, Anoop; Krupski, Joseph 
Fw: Astaldi Monthly Progress Report

Nik, let me get back to you on this in the next few days. Need to find out status from Anthony Embury / Scott 
O'Brien

Thanks

Jim

James Meaney 
General Manager Finance 
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM 

Lower Churchill Project 
t. 709 737-4860 c. 709 727-5283 f. 709 737-1901 

e. JamesMeaney@lowerchurchillproject.ca 
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that nobody gets hurt?

From: Nik Argirov <nik@argirovglobal,com>

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 12:24 AM

To: JamesMeaney@lowerchurchillproject.ca

Cc: 'Kapoor, Anoop'; 'Krupski, Joseph (NRCan/RNCan)'

Subject: Astaldi Monthly Progress Report

Hi Jim,

Further to the yesterday conference call re: Astaldi Advance Letter please advise if Nalcor is receiving Monthly 
Progress Reports from Astaldi.

If Nalcor does receive these reports, why are they not provided to the IE?

Conversely, if Nalcor is not getting such reports, please advise why not. The Monthly Progress Reporting is a 
contractual obligation and it is very unusual that Astaldi is the only Contractor not providing reports.

In addition, please provide current progress metrics for the Astaldi contract (CPI, SPI) as well as budget 
estimates to completion.

Regards,
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Nik
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